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DENR CALAPAN CITY <penro_orientalmin@yahoo.com> Tue, Aug 17, 2021 at 4:18 PM
Reply-To: DENR CALAPAN CITY <penro_orientalmin@yahoo.com>
To: "smdmimaropa@gmail.com" <smdmimaropa@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good Day,

Kindly see attached memo regarding our request for assistance regarding the review of specifications of precision all-
weather system GNSS-RTK.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you for your consideration.

Mary June F. Maypa
PENR Officer
Suqui, Calapan City, Oriental Mindoro
Tel. No. (043) 288-6717
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